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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

In school 
 

Year 2 
Fabian 

 
Year 1  

Amelia & Jake 
 

Reception 
Jayden 

 
Nursery 

Mollie, Kevin, Mason 
& Letty-Mae 

 
Home learning 

 
Year 2 

Mina & Blake 

 
Year 1 
Kiah 

 
Reception 

Frederick & Curtis 
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We hope everyone has enjoyed getting started on the new home 
learning pack this week. We have seen lots of penguins and 
boats and know lots of people have enjoyed reading the story of 
‘Lost and Found’.  
We are really excited that we will be seeing everyone back in 
school and nursery from Monday 8th March. We will send out 
more information next week about this for parents and children. We will also post 
all the information on the COVID-19 page on the website. We know that there will 
be a mix of excitement and nerves about returning to school (for children and 
parents) and we are working hard to make sure everything is in place to welcome 
everyone back and keep everyone as safe as possible.  

Check out the Home Learning page on the school website for lots of links to online 
learning activities, videos and games to enhance and support the ‘Lost and Found’ 
learning pack. You can also find more information about the Parent Questionnaire 

about Home Learning and how we have responded to your suggestions 

Online Meet Up  
 

Next week, as part of getting ready for returning to school, we want to invite each 
child (school only) who is home learning to join an online meet-up (using Teams) 
with their teacher and some children from their class. A group of children from Class 
3 tried this out for us just before half term with Mrs Jones and Mrs Marshall and it 
worked really well. All the information for this will be sent out on Monday, including 
the invite (via Tapestry) and a guide for parents (via email). Please make sure you 
have looked at the information so you know what to expect. You will be able to 
access the meet-up from any device (mobile phone, tablet, laptop etc). Each class has 
a day for the meet-ups. Your child’s time slot will be sent on Monday (via Tapestry).  
 
Tuesday 2nd March—Class 2, Class 6 
Wednesday 3rd March—Class 1, Class 3, Class 5 
Thursday 4th March—Class 4 Free School Meals 

Vouchers for next week will 
be delivered over the next 

few days along with another 
Breakfast Pack.  

This will be the last voucher 
as they will stop 

when school reopens 
fully on Monday 8th 

March.  




